PUBLIC NOTICE
Lease Renewal Negotiations — Moro Management Inc. DBA Turtle Kraals

Pursuant to Section 2-941 of the Code of Ordinances of the City of Key West,
Florida. notice is hereby given that the Community Redevelopment Agency
(CRA) of the City of Key West shall commence lease negotiations for the
renewal of the existing lease dated August 25, 1997 as assigned to Moro
Management on November 20, 2012 by and between the (CRA) of the City of
Key West as Landlord and Moro Management, Inc. as tenant, pertaining to the
property located at 231 Margaret Street, Key West, FL. Any request for
information shall be directed to M. Wilbarger at the City of Key West, P.O. Box
1409, Key West, FL, 33040, or via email to mwilbarger@cityofkeywest-fl.gov

Published this@S day of &, 2015

By: James Scholl, City Manager, City of Key West
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